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December 11, 2020 

Visit St. Petersburg/Clearwater 
8200 Bryan Dairy Road, Suite 200 
Largo, Florida, 33777 

Steve Hayes 
President & CEO 

Dear Mr. Hayes, 

The Florida Holocaust Museum 
55 5th Street South 

St. Petersburg, FL 33701 
info@thefhm.org / 727.820.0100 

www.thefhm.org 

This is to request an amendment to the Capital Project Funding Agreement 
between The Florida Holocaust Museum and Pinellas County. We request 
that we amend Section 4.0 to "The Commencement Date occurs no later 
than April 20, 2022, and the Capital Project is completed no later than April 
30, 2023." 

The construction commencement has been delayed due to the challenges of 
raising funds during the COVID-19 pandemic for both the design and 
construction. We have, however, secured enough funds to initiate the design 
and are confident in our ability to raise the additional capital needed to meet 
the new commencement date. 

Please let me know if you have any questions and thank you for your 
consideration. 

Sincere~ 
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Ro / Id Borsellino, 
Director of Operations 

cc: Teri Tuxhorn, Visit St. Petersburg/Clearwater 
Elizabeth Gelman, The Florida Holocaust Museum 


